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The Opening Faceoff… New arrivals 
 
Happy Holidays to One and All!  This time of year, we’re all running here and there, gathering with friends and 
family, taking care of year-end tasks and there never seems to be enough hours in the day.  So rather than 
rambling on about what’s new this issue, we’ll let the pictures do the talking.  If you would prefer to digest it 
all in writing, feel free to see page 2.   
 
And since every business seems to have been engaging in special holiday deals and Black Friday Sales that 
started in October, we’ll spare you the terms, conditions, and deadlines.  See a jersey you like, and want to 
make an offer, feel free to do so.  Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!  
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